
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to share your child's Annual Report for the academic year 

2022-2023. We hope you find it enjoyable to read and agree that it 

accurately reflects the progress your child has made. We encourage you to 

discuss their greatest achievement and upcoming learning goals in their 

new class. 

 

End of Year Reports Drop in. 

Monday 17th July  

3:45- 4:45pm 

Top Playground 

Address:  Princess Road, London, NW1 8JL  

Tel : 020 7722 8500  

Email: admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk  

Website: www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 

Primrose Hill Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

@primrosehillprimaryschool 

@NW1PrimroseHill 

Steam Exhibition 
Reception opened their STEAM exhibition to a flurry of excited visitors on 

Tuesday afternoon. They had been working on their Primrose Hill Skyline 

topic having walked up to the top of Primrose Hill to look at all the iconic 

London buildings. The children became curators and investigated 

interesting facts about the buildings, built large models of them, created a 

cafe, gift shop and even made delicious canapés. The exhibition was a 

great success, the children were very proud of their work and our visitors 

learnt a lot...well done Ladybirds.    

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


https://subscribe.firstnews.co.uk/summer-reading/
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/#library
https://www.worldbookday.com/share-a-story-corner/


The Summer Fair   

 
 

 
 

We want to thank everyone who joined us for the summer fair last Saturday 

and helped to make this event a huge success. The rain certainly did not 

stop our play and games and events carried on regardless. A big thank you 

to you all that helped to set up the summer fair, to run stalls and those of 

you that cleared everything up at the end. We could not have been able 

to run an events with out all your support. This extended thanks includes the 

staff team that went above and beyond to make a success of the summer 

fair.  A huge thank you to Amal for organising the whole day. She gave up 

at least three weeks to plan, prepare and deliver the summer fair. She was 

great at making sure everyone was in the right place at the right time. Your 

support and generosity raised a fantastic - £3425.48 which will be used in 

projects to benefit our children in future terms. I have to end with our Year 6 

and their dragon den ideas. I absolutely loved their creativity, enthusiasm 

and entrepreneurism.  

I wish them the best in the future. 

 



Please join the SEND Staff Team 

every Monday at 9am in the 

Community Room for a coffee 

morning where you can meet 

other parents/ carers and discuss 

any concerns or raise any issues. 

Everyone is Welcome! 

 

Our school attendance this week was 99.55%   
Authorised absence for Eid contributed hugely to this.  

 

The class with the best attendance was Butterflies with 

91.83% which really high!   

Well done to all the  

Butterflies and their parents and carers! 



 



Harsha’s Talk Homework: 



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OP3M95Soj00
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LwulbmQiQug

